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One-Year Term Contract for Firewall Replacement Services and Parts for the Police Department
(Citywide)

The Police Department’s Information Technology Division is requesting a contract for services and
parts to support their Firewall Replacement Project.  Hye Tech Network and Security Solutions
started an evaluation of this project in May 2017 and has provided a statement of work for a logically
phased implementation plan.

The Police Department and Purchasing recommend authorizing the purchase using the
1Government Procurement Alliance cooperative contract with Hye Tech Network and Security
Solutions, LLC, at $75,000 annually, based on estimated usage.
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